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Welcome  to  Pokhara  International  Airport!  Whether  you’re
arriving or departing, we strive to provide a seamless and
enjoyable travel experience for all our passengers. Situated
in the beautiful city of Pokhara, Nepal, our airport serves as
a gateway to the stunning Himalayan region.

Facilities and Services
At  Pokhara  International  Airport,  we  understand  that  your
comfort and convenience are of utmost importance. That’s why
we offer a range of facilities and services to enhance your
travel experience.

Terminal Building
Our modern and spacious terminal building is designed to cater
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to the needs of both domestic and international travelers.
With comfortable seating, clean restrooms, and a variety of
dining and shopping options, you’ll find everything you need
within the terminal.

Check-in and Security
Our efficient check-in process ensures a hassle-free start to
your journey. Friendly staff members are available to assist
you with any queries or concerns. We prioritize your safety
and have strict security measures in place to ensure a secure
travel environment.

Baggage Services
We  understand  that  your  luggage  is  important  to  you.  Our
dedicated baggage services team works diligently to handle
your baggage with care and ensure its safe arrival at your
destination. We also have baggage storage facilities available
for your convenience.

Transportation
Getting  to  and  from  the  airport  is  easy  with  various
transportation options available. Taxis, buses, and car rental
services are readily accessible, allowing you to reach your
destination comfortably and efficiently.

Accessibility
We strive to make our airport accessible to all passengers.
Our  facilities  are  equipped  with  ramps,  elevators,  and
designated parking spaces for people with disabilities. If you
require any assistance during your journey, our staff members
are trained to provide the necessary support.
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Flight Information
Stay updated with the latest flight information at Pokhara
International Airport. Our flight information displays located
throughout the terminal provide real-time updates on arrivals,
departures, and any schedule changes. You can also check the
status of your flight online or through our mobile app.

Exploring Pokhara
Pokhara is a city known for its natural beauty and adventure
opportunities. After your arrival or before your departure,
take some time to explore the wonders of this enchanting city.
From boating on Phewa Lake to hiking in the Annapurna region,
there are numerous activities to indulge in.

Visit the World Peace Pagoda for breathtaking views of the
Himalayas  or  take  a  relaxing  stroll  along  the  Lakeside
Promenade. Pokhara is also a hub for paragliding and offers
thrilling experiences for adventure enthusiasts.

Conclusion
Pokhara  International  Airport  is  your  gateway  to  an
unforgettable experience in the Himalayan region. With our
range of facilities and services, we aim to make your journey
comfortable and convenient. Explore the beauty of Pokhara and
create memories that will last a lifetime. We look forward to
welcoming you to our airport!
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